Sample Letter to Prime Minister

Dear Right Hon. Stephen Harper:

I am writing as a concerned citizen of this great country.  Right now there is a very important movement on to clean up one of the worst messes in Canadian History.  I am referring to the Wilbert Coffin case.  This case involved the murder of three American tourists in Gaspe, Quebec in 1953.  Mr. Coffin was convicted and hung for the murder of one of the three Americans, but he was innocent of the crime.  The family of Wilbert Coffin and other concerned parties are working to try and get his case reviewed in order to clear his name of this terrible crime.  They are collecting names on a petition asking for a Ministerial Review of the case, which are being presented to the House of Commons.  I am asking that you order the Department of Justice to conduct a complete review of this case.  It is time this case was reviewed, and the truth came out once and for all.

Sincerely,

